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The Medical Board of Australia requires all medical practitioners who are engaged in any form of 
practice to participate regularly in continuing medical education (CME) that is relevant to their scope 
of practice in order to maintain, develop and enhance their knowledge skills and performance and so 
ensure that they deliver appropriate and safe care. 
 
Applicable from 2023/2024, MBA/Aphra require medical practitioners to belong to an AMC 
accredited CPD Home.  Read more here (current as at time of preparing this document):   
 

• https://www.medicalboard.gov.au/Professional-Performance-Framework/CPD.aspx 
• file:///C:/Users/julie/Downloads/Medical-Board---Effective-1-January-2023---Registration-

standard---Continuing-professional-development.PDF  
 
Relevant to CPCA Membership 
 
For CPCA members to maintain their membership levels, the College requires all members to submit 
the following documents on an annual basis, before 31st May, for the previously closed CPD calendar 
year: 
 

• Signed declaration (blank template available here) 
 
You can submit here: CLICK 
Or email to membership@cpca.net.au 

https://www.medicalboard.gov.au/Professional-Performance-Framework/CPD.aspx
file:///C:/Users/julie/Downloads/Medical-Board---Effective-1-January-2023---Registration-standard---Continuing-professional-development.PDF
file:///C:/Users/julie/Downloads/Medical-Board---Effective-1-January-2023---Registration-standard---Continuing-professional-development.PDF
https://cpca.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/20250501-CPCA-Member-CPD-Declaration-2024-onwards.pdf
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9d9c9495126642cf82fe81dbcfa5675b

